SPECIAL BYRON TOWN BOARD MEETING

September 27, 2017

The Byron Town Board Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Yasses at 7:00 p.m. with the following people present:

Supervisor	Pete Yasses		
Councilmen	Sue Fuller		
	Jim Cudney		
	Fred Klycek		
	Jeff Thompson		
Town Clerk			
Highway Superintendent	Brian Forsyth		
Public:			
Beth and Bob Wilson			
John Sackett	Townline Road, Byron		

PLEDGE TO THE FLAG:

Supervisor Yasses led the people in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance.

PROPOSED 2017 TOWN OF BYRON TENTATIVE BUDGET:

•The Town Board discussed the Proposed Tentative 2018 Town of Byron Budget. The following comments and inquiries were made:

General Fund/Highway/Sewer Funds Preliminary Budget:

- ·A1620.4A (Bldg. Contr. Museum Roof): \$9,200 can be removed because the new roof will be installed in 2017.
- ·A8160.4 (Refuse Contractual): Contract with Waste Management expires at the end of 2017. The Highway Superintendent spoke with Waste Management and they will extend the contract with an increase after 2 years. The Supervisor will check with the Town Attorney to see if this is legal or if the contract needs to be rebid.
 - ·DA2302 (NYS Snow & Ice): Amount should reflect \$28,000 per contract.
- •There was discussion regarding mainline flushing of the sewers. Supervisor Yasses will speak to Shawn from Camden to see what needs to be done and how much it would cost.
 - ·There was discussion about the fund balance and how to increase it.

ADJOURN:

A	<u>motion</u> was ma	ide by Councilmar	n Thompson to adjourn t	the Byron Town Board N	Aeeting at
9:20 p.m.	The motion wa	as seconded by Co	uncilman Klycek and ca	arried with the following	vote:
	Vote:	Ayes: 5	Nays: 0		

Respectfully Submitted,

Debra M. Buck-Leaton Town Clerk